
There has been considerable concern about the performance of Redwood Quality Management Company and its contractors 

regarding the outcomes of its provision of mental health services to Mendocino County residents.  Supervisor’s Williams’ 

recommendations will provide data that can be used to measure RQMC’s performance, which is critical for the County to 

determine if this contract is meeting expectations and needs and allowing for future planning for such services.  The Board of 

Supervisors should adopt this action item at its next meeting.  

 

Dr. Barbara Barkovich , Ph.D, Mendocino County resident for over 15 years 


